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5 June 2017  
PO Box 116, Nunawading 3131  

foresthillrotary1975@gmail.com  
www.foresthillrotary.com  

Bucatini Restaurant, 454 Whitehorse Road, Mitcham, 3132 (Melways 48H9)  
Monday 6.15 for 6.30 pm  

Rotary Club Forest Hill 
 

 
CLUB PROGRAM 

 
Date Event Chair Thanks & Meeting Report 
5 June Youth Citizenship Awards Bill Marsh Martine Macleod-Craig 
12 June No meeting- Queen’s birthday   
19 June Rotary-Get your message out 

Jeff Steele 
Mike Finke Ray Smith 

26 June LAARF singers 
Leon Moore/Liz Oli 

Stuart 
Williams 

Warwick Stott 

3 July CLUB CHANGEOVER Ron Brooks Mike Finke 
10 July Active living for a healthy heart 

Christine 
Bob Laslett Barbara Searle 

CELEBRATIONS 
Club anniversary  Ron Brooks  (5th June) 28 years 
Wedding anniversary  Barb&Bob Williams  (6th June)   
DUTY ROSTER 
 

 JUNE JULY 
Recorder 
 

Chris Tuck Ray Smith 

Greeter 
 

Mike Finke Ron Brooks 

Emergency 
 

Barbara Searle John McPhee 

Cashier 
 

Bill Marsh Martine Macleod-Craig 

ATTENDANCE 

IF A MEMBER IS NOT COMING TO A MEETING or intends bringing a guest please contact Ray 
Smith by 10am MONDAY on 0412 807 585 or rcssmith@optusnet.com.au inc. special dietary 
needs. CANCELLATION AFTER 10am should be made directly with BUCATINI 9873 0268 



DON HULLAND  

Don is in Kellock Lodge, 15 Bon Street, Alexandra 3714, and his mobile number is 0409 530 435. Give him a call or 
phone the office 5770 2100 and ask for Don. 

PRESIDENT JOHN’S JOTTINGS 

Mondays  fellowship night in the Restaurant was as usual a great night of chatter and dinning. 

Next Monday is our Youth Citizenship Awards night with the five schools again participating with good support 
from the teaching staff  and on this occasion the Principal of Blackburn High School also attending. Thank you 
Glenys and your committee for the work you have put into project. 

Our major fund raising event at the Peridot theatre is fast approaching. Have you made your last minute sales 
push to help fill the theatre?  Thank you all who have contributed so far. 

Blackburn Station Art and Craft Market moves back to the South Parade site  for the  June Market. Work to 
finalise the redevelopment of that precinct is now proceeding at speed and it looks like we will have about 18 
sites for the June Market and 20 to 24 sites after June all fronting onto  the shared Bike/pedestrian pathway. 

Our market is receiving strong advertising support from the rail crossing authority ,and they are also providing 
entertainment and children’s  activities in supporting this community event.  

Pres John McPhee 
 

[Sergeant] Reflections 29 May 2017 
No reflections from Sergeant Bob who is upcountry somewhere celebrating his wedding 
anniversary so the editor has put in two of his own.

                
Lake Bohinj, Slovenia (2015)                                                     Two of Robbie cycling around Slovenia(?) 

Ron Brooks 

CLUB MEETING REPORT for 29th MAY 
No club meeting report.   As it was the 5th Monday of the month, we had our traditional social meeting with 
partners in the main Bucatini restaurant after a very short club meeting to discuss urgent business.   We had 
14 who sat down to dinner and the last didn’t leave until nearly 9:30pm.   I saw Graham Sharman wolfing into 
a very large Scotch fillet (how could he order fish when he catches so much himself he probably needs a 
break from it).   Lovely to see Heather Bremner joining us.   Bill wasn’t sharing his prawns with anyone.   A few 
health conscious people chose to have pizza’s and all heroically didn’t even leave any bones (or is it crumbs).  
All our out of towners were there ie Gazza, John “lead foot” and Graham, which was a great effort and much 
appreciated.   We have another “5th week in the month” on 29th July so put it in your diaries now.   Let’s see 
another good turnout.     
 
Ron Brooks 
 



FUND RAISING using eBAY 

MIKE WANTS YOUR PRE-LOVED STUFF! 
The cupboard is bare.    Everything club members have given to Mike has been sold on eBay.  So give 
Mike the stuff or send him a picture.   Challenge him.  Everything is saleable- so he says.   Well he has sold 
everything so far including a tie collection and a computer joy stick. 
Ron Brooks 
 
COLLECTING FOREIGN COINS AND NOTES FOR UNICEF 

Last week I did a makeup at the Rotary club of MASH and collected 2kgs of coins (plus heard from their 
MUNA team representing Brazil and their last NYSF student Renee).    
 I also couriered off 120kgs of coins and notes to UNICEF.    So, in three years 
that has made UNICEF over $10,000 richer.   We are turning these useless 
coins and notes into smiles on the faces of the world’s disadvantaged kids.   24 
out of the 44 district clubs contribute to this worthwhile cause but that also 
means there are loads more coins and notes out there. 
                                  
 

           

Ron Brooks 
 

FILM NIGHT 
Next Film night at Forest Hill will be Friday 2nd June so join the gang for the film 
and/or the dinner or just coffee before hand - contact Bill Marsh for details. 
 
FOREST HILL COLLEGE BREAKFAST ROSTER 
Last Tuesday morning Chris and Robbie were to be found at Forest Hill College cooking up 
loads of ham & cheese toasties for the students.   Just the thing for a cold wet morning.  
Fantastic effort both of you while most of us were still tucked up in bed. 
DIARY DATES  

Thu 8 June Peridot 
Tues 13 June RYDA day at Lilydale  

ROTARY MONTHLY THEMES 

May Youth Service 
June Fellowship 
Newsletter articles to ronbrooks1942@gmail.com by 5 pm Wed please 
 
 
 
 



Peridot Theatre Fund Raiser 
The price has been reduced to $20, there are plenty of flyers to go around, and the trybooking page has 
been altered to permit a record to be kept of the member who's referred the ticket-buyer and a 
preference for project/focus. Click on this link to pay and get tickets 
                                                          https://www.trybooking.com/POCQ 
 

I'll be asking for some assistance to make sure the night goes smoothly, 
and the catering is sufficient 
 
I challenge each member to sell just five tickets to your friends, to your church, to your Probus.    
 
They can have $12 a ticket refunded to donate to their charity.  
 
If even a few other groups sell tickets, we'll have a decent crowd. It's just a few days away. 
Mike Finke 
 

 


